Stevens Creek Trail
Receives Two More Grant
Awards

The City of Mountain View has been awarded two grants
totaling more than $1 million to assist in the funding of
the final phase of the Stevens Creek Trail, running from
El Camino Real to the Sleeper Avenue area. The two
grants represent more than 75 percent of the $1.5 million
estimated cost to complete that section of the Trail.

The Stevens Creek Trail is a bike and pedestrian path that
runs along Stevens Creek in Mountain View and is part of
a larger network of trails throughout the Bay Area. When
finished, the Trail in Mountain View will stretch from
Mountain View High School to the Bay.

This summer, the City was awarded an $874,000
California Rivers Parkway Grant by the State Resources
Agency for the Trail. The City also recently received a
$275,000 Transportation Fund for Clean Air Program
Grant from the Bay Area Air Quality Management
District for the project.

The City began designing the final phase of the Trail
project this fall and construction is expected to begin in
late 2007 or early 2008.

For more information, call the Public Works Department
at (650) 903-6311. ®



